
Please join Middlesex Prosecutor Yolanda Ciccone, in partnership
with the NAACP and NOBLE , for a virtual Community Listening
Session on the Use of Force .

For the first time in 20 years, the New Jersey Attorney General’s 
Office plans to update the State’s Use of Force Policy. The 
Middlesex County Prosecutor’s Office is hosting a virtual town hall 
to collect ideas and hear what changes you feel are necessary 
to make the policy just and fair for all New Jersey residents 
and visitors. We will have a panel of subject experts who will be 
answering your questions. The event will be livestreamed directly 
to the internet via the link below.

Please start sending your questions to useofforce2020@
co.middlesex.nj.us We will be taking questions up to and during 
the listening session.

Any question we do not answer will be submitted to the Attorney 
General’s Public Comment Portal at https://nj.gov/oag/force/. They 
will be accepting submissions until August 1, 2020.

https://bcove.video/391Ok8U
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